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August 15, 2011

Mr. Peter Tsounis
c/o Tsounis Corporation
2828 E College Ave
Cudahy WI 53110

Dear Mz, Tsounis,

As you are aware, Common Council President Willie L. Hines, Jr., on April 13,
2011, placed your name in nomination to the Public Transportation Review Board as a
representative of the taxicab industry. The Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, s. 320-3,
requires that all individuals appointed to City boards and commissions be residents of the
City of Milwaukee unless otherwise provided by law.

At the time of your appointment, there was some discussion that the membership
of the review board would be expanded to include non-residents. The Common Council,
however, has not chosen to make this change and, as such, you are ineligible to serve on
this board. I regret any confusion this may have caused and thank you for your
willingness to serve the residents of the City of Milwaukee.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. I may be

reached at (414)-286-2998 or jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Sincerely,

Cc:‘élouncﬂ President Willie L. Hines, Jr.
Ronald D. Leonhardt, City Clerk
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